
Dear Parents, 

Welcome to this week’s news. It has been a busy 

start and chilly one! Children are well wrapped 

up in their coats and hats.                                  

Please can we remind you to keep everything 

clearly labelled and named. 
 

ASSESSMENT WEEK                                                                

Next week is our assessment week of the year. We will be 

capturing data on all of the children to update our tracker system. 

 

 

 

SANTA’S IN DANGER Saltburn Theatre 20/22/23 December              

Come along to our local theatre for some Christmas fun. Book your tickets 

early. It should be good fun and stars two Skelton pupils (Thomas Y3 & Lauren, 

now in Y7) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                  

FS1 Outdoor Space                                                             

We love our new space!                                              

Please can we appeal to Parents / Carers to keep their 

children off the new equipment designed for our very 

youngest children. This was a big investment from 

our Governors and so treasured and appreciated by 

our children. No children (of any age) should use 

school equipment outside of school time. 

FS1 Mrs Douglas 

 Dylan smith Bryn Shaw 

FS2 Mrs Bateman Mrs Bonas Miss English 

 Isaac Manson Jacob Carter Hazel Bryce 

Y1 Mrs Chapman Miss Solomon Mrs Duck 

 Jacob Rhodes James Daniels Jonathon Green 

Y2 Mrs Sayer Miss Bentley Mr Booth 

 Mia Busuttil James Ditchburn Freya Briggs 

Y3 Mrs Cox Mr Asquith Mrs Heaney 

 Isaac Davidson Hannah Dempsey Archie Swinburne 

Y4 Mr Woolf Miss Evans Mr Bearpark 

 Joshua Southall Alisha Dundon Jamie Rowley 

Y5 Mrs Norris Mr Railton Mr Campbell 

 Aimee Brewster Ellie Millward Martha Barker 

Y6 Mrs Allington Miss Shields Mrs Rowe 

 James Shepherd Oliver Clarke Max Davidson 

 

Head Teacher Award 
For: General Knowledge 

Next Week At A Glance   
Monday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  

FS2 trip to Danby                                                                                                   
SCSS Football  Fun Centre Rec-Y4 3 - 4.15    
SCSS Football Training Y5-Y6 3 – 4.15 
                                                        

Tuesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book     
Y6 Assembly 2.15 
Crochet Club Y6 3 - 4        
                  

Wednesday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book  
Y6 Assembly 2.15 
442 Multisports Rec- Y2 3 - 4.15       
FILM CLUB: Over the Hedge (U), 
4.50pm finish.   

Thursday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book 
Y6 Assembly 2.15 
442 Multisports  Y3-Y6 3 - 4.15 

Friday Breakfast club 8am £1.20, no need to book                                       
Choir 8am Remembrance Service KS2 10am Church 
Parent Drop In 1.30 – 2.30 
Running club 3 – 4.10 
SCSS Football Training Y3-Y4 3 - 4.15 
SCSS Dance Club Rec-Y6 3 - 4.15 
 

 Skelton Primary School 

 

Friday 4th November 2016 
 

Head teacher: Ms S.E.Walker  
Chair of Governors: Mrs E.McLeod 
TEL: 01287 650689                                                                                                
WEB: www.skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk     
Email: office@skeltonprimaryschool.co.uk 
 

Friday Flyer 

What’s for Lunch Next Week? 

SAFEGUARDING                                                                

The fire brigade have presented an assembly to all of 

our children this week about Bonfire night safety. 

Please enjoy the fun but keep safe this weekend. 

They shall grow not old as we that are left grow old: 

Age shall not weary them, nor the years condemn. 

At the going down of the sun and in the morning 

We will remember them.  LAURENCE BINYON 

We will have a poppy box in school next week and ask                   

for a donation of at least 10p if chidlren would like their own 

poppy. We hope that you can join us for our Rememebrance 

Service at All Saints Church on Friday at 10am. 

 UPPER SCHOOL HALL FLOOR                            

Lots of children have ‘ooooh’d’ and ’ahhhhh’d’ this week 

as they had assembly and their lunch in our hall. We have 

fully replaced the original wooden floor and it looks great! 
The only problem is that it has made the walls look tired and so we are 

having them decorated now too! 

ATTENDANCE                                    

Our target for the year is 97%+ 

 Well done to Yellow 2 

achieving 100% 

Whole School        

Attendance                 

96.1% 
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Last half-term, Miss Shields’ English group 

entered a Halloween writing competition 

organised by The Education Network. Children 

attended a writing workshop before writing 

captivating and spine-chilling stories. SPS are 

extremely proud to announce that we are the 

winning school and will be awarded with £50’s 

worth of book vouchers!  In addition to this, 

the talented Oliver Clarke wrote the winning 

story and will receive a £10 Amazon voucher! 

A massive well done to all who entered. This is 

yet another instance showing our children 

really do put the UMPH in TRIUMPH!  

Vote for us! 
Voting closes at 5pm on Monday 7th 

November  

We have been very fortunate to have been shortlisted for a 

grant of up to £5,000.  However, it now falls down to the 

public vote. The more votes we get, the more money we      

receive. 

Please, please, please can you ask everybody you know; 

friends, family, colleagues to spare a few minutes visiting the 

website below and voting for Skelton Primary School.  

We would love to be able to provide every single child with 

the opportunity to go on an amazing FREE festive trip! 

The voting window opened at 9am on Saturday 22nd October 

and closes at 5pm on Monday 7th November. 

www.teessidecharity.org.uk/ 

                  

This week’s House Champions! 

Boulby & Transporter 

 


